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Public transit is humanist. It supports people of low income, the working class that 

holds our city together. To decrease funding is ridiculous and will severly and 

disproportionately impact those of low income. This is a class issue, this is a human 

rights issue. We rely on public transit to get us to our jobs, to help us run our errands, 

and to participate in the economy. The more efficient public transit we have the better 

our city is. 


